
 
 
 

ST	JOSEPH’S	and	HOLY	FAMILY	–		HANDS	–	FACE	–	SPACE	-	AIR			
The Presbytery, Hope Road, Sale, M33 3BF Tel:  0161 973 1615 

Email: info@sjhf.co.uk and Parish Website: www.sjhf.co.uk 
Parish	Priest:		Father	Stephen	Woolley		

Retired	Priest,	Father	David	Peters	and	Permanent	Deacon,	Reverend	John	Hamilton	
 

Mass Times and Intentions for	–	THE	MOST	HOLY	BODY	&	BLOOD	OF	CHRIST–	6th	June	2021	
Saturday 5th June   6.00pm Sharon O’Neill  
Sunday 6th June 
THE MOST HOLY 
BODY & BLOOD OF 
CHRIST 

  9.00 am 
10.00 am HF 
11.00 am 
  5.30 pm 

Anne Coyne 
Phil McGinity 

Christopher Neate 
People of the Parish 

 
 
 

Monday 
 

  9.30 am HF 
  9.30 am   

Priest’s Intention 
Maureen Dunn Ferial 

Tuesday   9.30 am HF 
12 noon 

Tony Dunne 
Tony McNally Ferial 

Wednesday   9.30 am HF 
  9.30 am   

Jean McGeogth 
Mike Kelly Ferial 

Thursday 
 

  9.30 pm HF 
12.00 noon 
  7.00 pm 

Priest’s Intention 
Paul Wilmott 

NO MASS 
Ferial 

Friday 
 

  9.30 am HF 
  9.30 am   

John Gilmartin 
Special Intention 

The Most Sacred Heart 
of Jesus 

Saturday 12 noon Joe Yarwood The Immaculate Heart 
of Mary 

Saturday 12th June   6.00 pm Margaret Feeney  

Sunday 13th June 
ELEVENTH SUNDAY 
IN ORDINARY TIME 

  9.00 am 
10.00 am HF 
11.00 am 
  5.30 pm 

Eric Wright (B’day Rem.) 
People of the Parish 

Bridget Lynch (23rd Ann.) 
John Holden (Ann.) 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              32MJR 

SACRAMENT	OF	CONFESSION	
11.00am – 12 noon Saturdays, 
observing social distancing. 

Or by appointment  

SACRAMENTS	OF	
BAPTISM	&	MARRIAGE		

By arrangement with  
Father Woolley 

LAST	WEEK’S	OFFERING													
Collection over week /weekend  

ending 23rd May 2021  
SJ   £923.69.    HF £208.55 

 
 

Living Memory 
What if we forgot the sacrifices people have made for us? What if we forgot all about the martyrs who died 

so that we could have religious freedom? What if we forgot all about the soldiers who fought and died so 
that we could enjoy political freedom? What if we forgot the grandparents and parents who have sacrificed 
their own comforts to make our lives better? The answer is obvious. If we forgot the sacrifices others have 
made for us we would have little or no appreciation of what is important in our world. We would have no 

understanding of what has made us who we are. 
At the Last Supper Jesus charges us to keep his memory alive. We must break bread and drink wine in his 
name. In celebrating the Eucharist we celebrate the memory of his passion and death. As we break bread 
and drink wine in his name we recall Jesus’ opposition to religious sham, his commitment to forgiveness 
and inner healing, his determination to overcome sin, his promise to feed us, and his ultimate sacrifice. 

When we remember the soldiers who have for died for our freedom we remember how important it is to 
fight against oppression and injustice. When we remember the sacrifices our parents have made for us we 

remember to do them credit in everything we achieve. When we come together to share in Holy 
Communion, we remember that we are offered the sustenance to step out of church and live Christ’s 

memory in everything we do. 
  

Entrance Antiphon : He fed them with the finest wheat and satisfied them with honey from the rock. 

Responsorial Psalm : The cup of salvation I will raise; I will call on the Lord’s name. 
Gospel Acclamation :   Alleluia, alleluia! I am the living bread which has come down from heaven, says the Lord.  

Anyone who eats this bread will live fore ever.   Alleluia! 
Communion Antiphon:  Whoever eats my flesh and drinks my blood remains in me and I in him, says the Lord. 

Year B Exodus 24: 3-8 Psalm 115 Hebrews 9: 11-165 Mark 14: 12-16  22-26 
Parish Safeguarding Officer:  Deirdre Peden                                      Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity No. 234025    



   

CONGRATULATIONS 

To Monsignor Peter Walton 

who celebrated his 60th Anniversary to Priesthood 
on Friday 4th June.  He was ordained on 4th June 
1961. He was Parish Priest here at St. Joseph’s 

from September 1991 until August 2007. 
May the Lord continue to bless him in his ministry. 

WELCOME BACK 
We welcome back the children and staff to our 
parish schools and hope you have had a restful 

break.   
We now look forward to the First Holy 

Communion celebrations on Saturday 26th June and 
for a successful conclusion to the school year. 

COMMENDED TO GOD 
We hold in loving memory and prayers 
Noelle Evans who has died recently.  

May she rest in peace.  
We extend to her family and friends our deepest 
sympathy at this sad and extremely difficult time. 

Death is not extinguishing the light. 
It is putting out the lamp because the dawn has come. 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 
We welcome to the Church and Parish Community 

Nora May Poole, Everly Lenik and George 
Lenik who were baptised at St.Joseph’s last weekend. 
We welcome Nora, Everly and George into the Church 
and commend their parents for passing on to them the 

Faith of the Apostles. 

PAX CHRISTI JUNE ACTIONS FOR PEACE 
• World Refugee Day is on 20th June. A day for 

us to consider how we welcome refugees in our 
communities. 

• Remember in your prayers all those who suffer in 
prison for their beliefs and support what your local 

Amnesty International group is doing for such 
prisoners of conscience.  

(22 June is the feast of St Thomas More) 
• Pray for the Pope and all those who work in the 

Vatican. (29 June, feast of Saints Peter and Paul) 

SAINTS CLUB 
Saints Club winners for May are: 

1st Prize      St. Paul 
2nd Prize     St. Louis Mary de Montfort 
3rd Prize     St. James Martin 

Thank you to those who continue to support the  
Saints Club draw. 

HOME SUPPORT - SVP 
Reminder that the SVP have a dedicated phone number 
for anyone needing support – be it a regular phone call, 
help with shopping, lifts for hospital appointments, etc. 

Please don’t hesitate to call 07942 670277. 
 

 
 

 
 

LIVE STREAMING OF MASS 
Father Stephen is on holiday until Thursday 10th June. 

This will unfortunately mean there will be no live 
streaming until Friday morning 11th June. 

MONTH OF THE SACRED HEART 

Since the 16th century Catholic piety has assigned 
entire months to special devotions. The month of 

June is set apart for devotion to the Sacred Heart of 
Jesus. Devotion to the Sacred Heart is the celebration 
of God's love for us. The Sacred Heart is the symbol 
of the eternal love by which "God so loved the world 

that he gave his only begotten Son". (Jn 3:16) 

THE IMMACULATE HEART OF MARY 
Saturday 12th June 

This commemoration celebrates Mary as the model of 
ready acceptance of God’s will in all life’s 

circumstances. It was instituted by Pius XII for the 
octave day of the Assumption and was moved by Paul 

VI in 1969 to the Saturday after feast of the Sacred 
Heart of Jesus. 

PRAYER TO ST. JOSEPH 
Holy St. Joseph, You were a man of great hope and 

faith. You faced many difficult times in your life, 
fleeing into Egypt, caring and fearing for Mary and 

Jesus, you lived like us today in uncertain times. Your 
strength came from knowing that the power and 

faithfulness of God would always be constant. 
Fill us with the confidence that you had in the Lord, 
Our God. Help us to know that God is close to us 

that He will deliver us from the trials and troubles we 
are now encountering. 

May the light of the Lord give us hope. May it guide 
us every day of our lives and uniting our prayers with 
yours, may we be assured by the peace and joy of the 

Lord, that will strengthen us in all our difficulties. 
Holy St. Joseph, pray for us. 

POPE FRANCIS’ PRAYER INTENTION  
FOR JUNE 

The Beauty of Marriage 
Marriage preparation emerged as a key topic of 
discussion during the 2014-2015 synods on the 

family, with the pope arguing that it ought to be given 
more attention, as a priest typically undergoes several 

years of formation before being ordained,  
whereas couples are only required to attend a handful 

of courses. 
Both short and long-term marriage preparation 
“should ensure that the couple do not view the 

wedding ceremony as the end of the road, but instead 
embark upon marriage as a lifelong calling based on a 
firm and realistic decision to face all trials and difficult 

moments together,” 
We are invited to join in Pope Francis’ prayer 

intention for June, “….to pray for young people who are 
preparing for marriage with the support of a Christian 
community: may they grow in love, with generosity, 

faithfulness, and patience.” 
 
 
 
 


